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ACTION 
 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:   
Because the District is facing at least a $1.2 million dollar reduction in funding, it 
is necessary to freeze teacher salaries by adopting the same salary schedule as 

the 2010-2011 school year.  No step increases will occur.  A teacher will not 
make less nor more than the salary received in 2010-2011. 
 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 The administration recommends adopting the 2011-2012 salary schedule. 
 
 

BOARD ACTION REQUIRED:   
 
  

 


